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Officers: 
President - Mike Manring, AE5QL 
Vice-President - Ray Young, K5CFY  
Treasurer - Gary Burch, W5ODS 
Secretary - John Martin, W5EJK 
Trustee - Wade Harris, WA5DE 
 
The November 6th, 2021 Batfish & Oklahoma Amateur Radio Club meeting was a Zoom only meeting with __ in 
attendance. Mike Manring called the meeting to order at 10:01 local time. 
 
The minutes from October 02, 2021 Club meeting were read. Motion to accept was made, seconded, and passed. 
 
The Treasurer had reported that the Club has a Cash-On-Hand balance of $3,081.58. Motion to accept was made, 
seconded, and passed. 
 
Old Business: 
1) It was mentioned that the Club's tower trailer was used in October as well as November. 
2) The condition of the batteries in Club's tower trailer was discussed. It was agreed that the battery problem would 
not be addresses for three to four months, since only one battery bank of the two seems to have an issue. 
 
New Business: 
1) The current status of the Batfish and the Museum were discussed. There was very little firm information available. 
A recent article in the Muskogee Phoenix newspaper did not provide too much detail on what the Museum Trust 
Board and the Port of Muskogee Board had in mind. 
2) John Martin gave a brief report on a possible Club project to save the donated bricks that are a part of the 
Museum's Walk of Honor. 
3) It was verified that the December Club meeting would be a Zoom only format. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:21. 
 
Submitted by John Martin, Secretary 
 


